Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
The Florida Department of Transportation announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: September 17, 2024, 10:00 a.m. – 12:00 noon, CDT
PLACE: Destin–Fort Walton Beach Convention Center, 1250 Miracle Strip Parkway SE, Fort Walton Beach, FL 32548
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is hosting Regional Workshops across the state in September 2024 as part of the Florida Transportation Plan (FTP) Update. A workshop will be held in the northwest Florida region where attendees will be given the opportunity to collaborate with local agencies in the community, provide feedback on the draft FTP vision and goals, and learn more about regional objectives. The in-person workshop is open to the public.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Casey Johns, Florida Department of Transportation, at Casey.Johns@dot.state.fl.us or (850)330-1590
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Casey Johns, Florida Department of Transportation, at Casey.Johns@dot.state.fl.us or (850)330-1590. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
